South Charlotte Middle School
Rising 7th Grade Registration/Course Selection Directions for 2024-25

This document is for current 6th graders preparing to advance to 7th grade at
South Charlotte Middle School.

Welcome “Rising 7th” grade! We are so excited to have you at SCMS this fall.
It is important that you read this entire document before making your course selections.
Contact information in PowerSchool must be accurate. Please contact our registrar to
confirm that the correct email and phone number are listed in PowerSchool.
Our entire registration and course selection process is online. Below is the step-by-step
registration process. You must complete each step before moving on to the next:

1. Open the SCMS website and click on the “Registration Process for 2024-25
Academic Year” u
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